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Educational Survey Division, NCERT
Dated: May 12, 2021

GENERAL PUBLIC NOTICE

Subject: Postponement of NTSE Stage-Il Examination 2020-21

Due to prevailing situation of COVID-19 in the Country and the enforced lockdown in different
States/UTs, it is decided to postpone the NTSE stage —Il exam which was scheduled to be held on
13th June, 2021

The new date for the NTSE Stage-ll Examination will be updated through NCERT website after the
situation normalizes in the Country and is conducive for the conduct of the NTSE Stage — Il
examination.

Sd/-
(Indrani Bhaduri)
Professor and Head, Educational Survey Division
N.C.E.R.T.




